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THREE VALLEYS MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 

RECOGNIZED AS “DISTRICT OF DISTINCTION” 
Claremont, CA — The Three Valleys Municipal Water District (TVMWD) received the “District of 
Distinction” accreditation by the Special District Leadership Foundation (SDLF) for its sound 
fiscal management policies and practices in district operations.  
 
“SDLF provides an independent audit review of the last three years of the district’s operations 
to ensure prudent fiscal practices,” said Matthew Litchfield, TVMWD General Manager. The SDLF 
committee members who review the audits are volunteers from the special district community, 
including district controllers, directors of finance and certified general managers. 
 
In addition, TVMWD’s board of directors and executive staff must also show proof of 
educational training in public governance, as well as compliance with ethics and harassment 
prevention training.  
 
To receive the recognition, the district’s website must include posting of transparency 
requirements, including election procedure and deadlines, posted board meeting schedule and 
agendas, current district budget, most recent financial audit, and a list of compensation of 
board members and staff or a link to the State Controller ’s webpage with the data.   
 
TVMWD will be recognized for this accomplishment at the upcoming California Special District 
Association conference in Indian Wells on Wednesday, September 11, 2024. 
 
SDLF is an independent, non-profit organization formed to promote good governance and best 
practices among California’s special districts through certification, accreditation and other 
recognition programs.  

# # # 

In 1950, Pomona Valley Municipal Water District (PVMWD) was formed under State law for the 
purpose of annexing to the Metropolitan Water District of Southern California (MWD), thereby 
entitling the area to receive water imported to the region. The district changed its name to Three 
Valleys Municipal Water District in 1981.  

Three Valleys, a water resources management agency, is governed by an elected Board of seven 
officials and covers approximately 133 square miles, serving a population of 515,000. Since its 
formation, the Three Valleys Municipal Water District has installed 37,000 feet of pipeline and 
delivered more than 150 billion gallons of water.

PRESS RELEASE 
July 30, 2024 

Matthew Litchfield | General Manager 
mlitchfield@tvmwd.com 


